
 
In light of current events, the Massage Therapy Foundation is extending its 2020 Community 
Service Grant application deadline to May 1, 2020. We hope that extending this grant deadline 
can help alleviate stress, give applicants time to modify applications as needed, and/or come up with 
new ideas for helping out in our communities in different ways. 
  
Do you work with an organization providing massage to people in need? Consider applying for 
an MTF Community Service Grant. We accept applications from the U.S. and internationally and 
also offer one grant opportunity exclusive to grantees from northern Illinois. 

Apply for 2020 MTF Community Service Grant  
 

https://massagetherapyfoundation.org/grants-and-contests/community-service-grants/

